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From: Betti Dudenas [bettidudenas@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 03, 2009 9:28 AM
To: IRRC ' ^ -C " ! ^ '%"
Cc: jorle@pasen.gov
Subject: Keystone Exams , -

To Whom It May Concern-

I oppose the Keystone Exams. They are unneccessary and expensive. Our students are currently over tested
losing precious teaching time. Please DO NOT approve these exams.

Betti Dudenas


